May 3, 1963

Gulf 0il Corporation
P. 0. Box 2167
Hobbs, New Mexico
Re: Seven-Rivers Hills Unit
Well #4 A, 4-218-25E,
Eddy County, New Mexico
Dear Sir:
We are writing to request the present status of
the above~captioned well. No information has been
received on this well since July 26, 1961.

Please send Porm C-103 (3 copies) showing the
present status of this well as soon as possible.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong
Supervisor, District II
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